
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 12/19/2011 5:37:53 PM 
To: Mark Ferron (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: 49er Game Outage 

If you haven't heard yet, we have an outage in the area. Teams were pre-positioned 
and are working hard to restore power. No known reason yet for the outage. 
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